
KYMN Radio ® (507) 645-5695 ® P.O. Box 201 Northfield, Minn. 55057 

John A. Harlow 
Chief Engineer 
KYMN Northfield 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your most complete reception report of KYMN 
dated October 17th, 1972. We have checked your report 
against our log and found it to be accurate. You may, 
therefore, consider this letter a verification of your 
report. 

Our signal seems to have been most widely heard on the East 
Coast, as Pennsylvania ranks number one in reports received. 
It's too bad WTIC did not have a silent period that morning, 
so more DXers could have been able to log us. 

It was a pleasure to help the DXers of both the I.R.C.A. 
and the N.R.C. while conducting our station proof of 
performance test. 

Enclosed, find a KYMN coverage map; so many DXers requested 
one that we are enclosing one with every verification. 

Thanks again, Mr. Geary, and 

enc. 

Good DX, 

,e) J A. Harlow 
Chief Engineer 


